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Dear Paul 
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DATE RECEIVED 

Aurizon Network Pty Ltd - Standard Rail Connection Agreement 

AURIZON. 

Thank you for the letter dated 21 March 2013 from the Queensland Competition Authority (QCA) to 
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd (Aurizon Network) regarding publication by the QCA of its proposed 
Standard Rail Connection Agreement (SRCA), in accordance with clause 8.4(f) of Aurizon 
Network's 2010 Access Undertaking. 

I confirm that Aurizon Network has no further submissions in relation to the QCA's proposed 
SRCA. Further, we will be pleased to work with the QCA to quickly resolve any issues raised by 
stakeholders in this final consultation. 

Should you have any queries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me on 07 
3019 5695. 

Matthew Cronin 
Manager Regulation and Policy 
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 
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